

Grove Road Primary School – Owls Club



Tuesday 9th May

Owls Club Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers.

We have been extremely busy here at Owls focusing on lots of exciting projects, we are getting into the summer term now and we will be utilising the outside space much more. We would like to build dens, wig wams and tents outside. We would really appreciate any materials you may be able to donate, things such as, giant pegs, fabrics, bamboo canes, string, camouflage materials, pop up tents etc would be very helpful.

For the next few weeks we will be making photo booth props. We have already made our photo booth and its proving very popular. We have got some face paints which we will be using for this, please don't worry we will also be providing baby wipes! We won't be painting the whole of the children's face it will more likely be a little picture on their cheek. Please can you sign the consent form I will be leaving by the registers for face painting.

Some of what we've been up to...



Thank you!

We would like to say a huge thank you to those of you who have donated equipment to Owls club. We have been given, clothes, games, make up, dolls heads, a ping pong table, air hockey, the pool table and much much more. We are extremely grateful and we can assure you they are well used!

Yours sincerely, Kirsty Kirkpatrick

Owls Club Manager

Elaine Deluce Owls Club Deputy Manager Sharon Sanderson Headteacher